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304 E. Weber Street
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February, 4, 2003

Howard Cheezum, Sales Engineer
Tuf-Tite

500 Capital Drive

Lake Zurich, IL 60047

Dear Mr. Cheezum,

San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department will approve the use of your
high-density polyethylene Distribution Boxes and Septic Products in San Joaquin
County. Thank you for leaving one of your Distribution Boxes for our inspection and
display.

We look forward to working with Tuf-Tite Septic Products. If you have any questions
please feel free to contact me directly at (209)468-3437.

Donna Heran, Director
Environmental Health Department

Mike Huggins
Supervising R.E.H.S., R.D.I.



